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Our topic this half term is Puddles and Rainbows 

We will be learning all about the weather, colour mixing and what happens in spring.  

This term our focus for PSED is to begin to resolve conflicts with 

other children on our own. We will be encouraging the children 

to try and sort out their problems themselves to become super 

problem solvers. Our focus for Physical Development to is to 

continue building up our fine motor skills for holding tools. Our 

big focus is on using a pencil to write. We will also be working 

on core strength so the children are able to sit comfortably at a 

table. Our big focus for Communication and Language is 

speaking and we will be continuing to work on talking in 

sentences and expanding our vocabulary.    

Our Stories This Term 

       

Maths 

In maths this half term we will be continuing 

our work on numbers to 10. We will be 

finding them, representing them, subitising 

them and composing them. We will also be 

learning our number bonds to 10. We will 

also be looking a little bit at time as well as 

length and height.  

Literacy  

This half term we will be starting to write 

independently. This could be writing initial 

sounds, writing words or writing sentences 

depending on the children’s ability. It is really 

important that children from letters correctly 

so please encourage the children at home to 

start their letters in the right place.  

 

Topic  
Our topic lessons are always based on the focus book for that week. We will be learning all bout 

the colours of the rainbow, how rainbows are made, what happens in spring, where puddles 

come from and how clouds are made.   


